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Dear Legislators,

I am writing in support of HB3350 — proposed legislation to eliminate the sale and use of 2 cycle gas powered leaf
blowers in Oregon.

Gas powered leaf blowers are dangerous to the people who operate them and to anyone who is nearby to someone
operating one.

Every single time a gas powered leaf blower is used, Oregonians are exposed to dangerous emissions and noise. And
it simply doesn’t have to be this way: excellent electric alternatives exist and are readily available today.

I urge you to pass this bill—doing so will make Oregon a better place to live, work and play.

Thank you,

Perrin Stewart
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